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Personal Historians Return to Historic St. Louis

St. Louis, MO - Worldwide members of the Association of Personal Historians (APH) will return to

St. Louis for its twentieth annual conference, Believe It...Achieve It, October 22-26, 2014.

The Life Story People (APH members) will find much history to mine in this city built by explorers,
fur traders, pioneers, and immigrants who believed they could achieve a better life. There,
grounded in the same expectations as the city's forbearers, APH will sponsor four intense days of
education, inspiration, and motivation for those who believe they can achieve ever-greater results
in the telling of Life Stories. APH Conference Program Chair Peggy Greenwood plans a
stimulating and educational program. Newcomers and veterans alike will leave with newfound
skills and strategies after attending informative workshops, hearing motivational speakers, and

networking with colleagues from across the globe.

Personal Historians, motivated through the belief that every person has an extraordinary story to
tell, are committed to recording the personal and family histories for future generations. Founded
in 1995, the Association of Personal Historians has approximately 675 members representing
twelve countries. For more information about the organization and its 2014 conference, please

visit http://www.personalhistorians.org.
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